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MISSION
Newton Conservators, Inc.

Newton Conservators promotes the protection and 
preservation of natural areas, including parks, playgrounds, 

forests, and streams which are open or may be converted to 
open space for the enjoyment and benefit of the people of 
Newton. It further aims to disseminate information about 

these and other environmental matters.

A primary goal is to foster the acquisition of land, buildings, 
and other facilities to be used for the encouragement of 

scientific, educational, recreational, literary, and other public 
pursuits that will promote good citizenship and the general 

welfare of the people of our community.

Newton Conservators was formed as a not-for-profit organization  
64 years ago in June 1961.

The Newton Conservators’ Newsletter© is published 
four times each year by the Newton Conservators, Inc., in June, 
September, December, and March. Deadlines for these issues are 
the second Friday of the month before the issue is published.

We welcome material related to our mission from any source. 
Send proposed articles or letters by email in MS Word or rich 
text format to articles@newtonconservators.org. Digitized 
photographs, maps, and diagrams are also welcome.

Editor:	 Ken Mallory	 617-965-1908 
Design/Layout:	 Suzette Barbier	 617-244-0266 
Production:	 Lynn Scheller	 617-947-2353

Thanks to the following contributors to this edition of the newsletter: 
Barbara Bates, Greg Berkman, Katherine Howard, Ted Kuklinski, Ken 
Mallory, Jon Regosin, and Beth Wilkinson.

 BioBlitz Event 2025 at Cheesecake Brook 
For more information, please click on the following link to take you to  

the web page pictured below:

https://www.crwa.org/events/tale-of-two-brooks-cheesecake-brook-bioblitz
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